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February 22, 2021 

Oregon Legislature 
House Committee on Economics 
Salem, OR 

Dear House Representatives, 

I urge your support of  HB 3177. It’s time that small, rural businesses have the same 
opportunities to commerce as large corporations. With the practice of  physical distancing 
and masks, these businesses can continue to operate safely. 

The effects of  this shut down have forced many small, family-owned businesses in my 
community to close. Honest, hard working Oregonians are struggling. Please level the 
playing field and pass this bill! 

Respectfully,  

Virginia Elandt


